


From: Tammy
To: Horner, Dina
Subject: Subdivision off Clearlake
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 8:29:26 AM

<h3><strong>CAUTION: This email originated from <span style="color:Red;">Outside Your Organization.
</span> Exercise caution when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders. Please <span
style="text-decoration: underline;"><span style="background-color:Yellow;">contact Information Technology for
assistance.</span></span></strong></h3><p>

I have been out of town and going thru my mail. Do I still have time to object? 1195 Brunner Court. I can’t even
believe cramming 20 townhomes is a great idea anywhere let alone in one of the last nice neighborhoods in Keizer.
We just keep pushing people out and turning into NE Salem. Where is the balance. We already have homes used as
rentals who don’t care who they rent to and duplexes where they fix cars out front. I can see why Trademark wants
to build where they don’t actually live. The highschool is going downhill as it is. You want Keizer to stay livable for
families adding more rental units which is most likely what they will become by the corporations that purchase
them. Isn’t a good decision.

Thank you
Sent from my iPhone
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